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MINUTES 

 
The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met for a special meeting on 
Tuesday, February 23, 2021 at 6:30 p.m at the Edenton-Chowan Schools Technology 
Center.  The following Board Members were present:  Chairman Gene Jordan, 
Vice-Chair Jean Bunch, Ricky Browder, Gil Burroughs, Paul Clifton, Maxine Mason, 
Joan White and Superintendent Dr. Michael Sasscer.  Social distancing guidelines were 
followed.  
 
Others attending were: Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources and Auxiliary 
Services Dr. Jana Rawls; Board Attorney Hack High; and Board Clerk Sarah Hare.  
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jordan. 
 
An invocation was given by Mrs. Mason. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Chairman Jordan. 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA:  A motion was made by Mrs. White to approve the agenda 
as presented.  A second to the motion was made by Mr. Burroughs.  The motion carried 
unanimously.  
 
CONSIDER: 
 
John A. Holmes High School Project Planning and Discussion - Dr. Sasscer and 
members of M. B. Kahn shared the results of the high school project design survey.  A 
total of 783 responses were received from school system staff, parents and members of 
the community.  The results are as follows:  
 



 
 
 

49% Story Three 
41% Story One 
10% Story Two 
 
An option combining Story Three and Story One was shared with the Board.  The Board 
will vote on the design at the March 2, 2021 board meeting. The Board also discussed 
the size of the auditorium, a community pool, and shared comments from their recent 
visit to Bertie County High School.  
 
CONSENT AGENDA: 
 
The February 23, 2021 Personnel Report was removed from the agenda.  No action 
was taken on this item. 
 
With there being no further discussion, a motion was made by Mr. Burroughs to adjourn 
the meeting.  A second to the motion was made by Mr. Clifton.  The motion carried 
unanimously.  The meeting concluded at  9:04 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Gene Jordan, Chairman 
 
 
Michael Sasscer, Ed.D., Secretary 


